JOB ANNOUNCEMENT

Law Enforcement

Deputy Sheriff

The Kossuth County Sheriff's Office is accepting applications for the position of full-time Deputy Sheriff.  Applicants must meet minimum hiring standards as set by the Iowa Law Enforcement Academy Council.  Applications may be picked up at the Kossuth County Sheriff's Office, 121 W. State St., Algona, Iowa between 8am - 4pm Monday - Friday.  Completed applications must be received no later than NOON on Friday, November 2nd, 2018.  POST exam and physical agility test will be administered on Saturday, November 10th, 2018.  Kossuth County is an Equal Opportunity Employer.

